For Immediate Release!
November 9, 2022

The Hibernians of Hamden/Hampshire Counties and the Polish National Credit Union are having a FOOD Drive for Kate’s Kitchen in Holyoke. According to Jennie Adamczyk, Executive Director of Providence Ministries, there is a great need to restore much needed food supplies for the needy for the winter  months. Non-perishable items such as soup, tuna, pasta, Chef Boyardee, baked beans, other canned goods etc. will be appreciated.
It is requested to drop-off your food donations to the Polish National Credit Union 270 Westfield Rd. Holyoke by December 18, 2022.
Those who make a food donation will be entered to win a raffle basket!

 

